High Commission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria

Tel: 61 2 6282 7411

61 2 6282 0357

61 2 6282 0693

Fax: 61 2 6282 8471

E-mail: chancery@nigeria-can.org.au Website: www.nigeria-can.org.au



26 Guilfoyle Street Yarralumla ACT 2600 P O Box 241 Civic Square ACT 2608 CANBERRA, AUSTRALIA

Ref:

Date 4th April, 2014

John Nze-Betranm john@celebrateafricanaustralians.org

Dear Sir,

MOBILISING FOR INAUGURAL AFRICAN DIASPORA EVENT

Africa Heads of Missions in Australia have resolved to invite and encourage the full participation of the African Diaspora in Australia in the inaugural African Diaspora events irrespective of their citizenship or nationality. In building of Africa-Australia relations, Africa's development is an important part of the agenda. We are writing to invite the African groups and organizations to this noble project as it will be expedient if all Africans in Diaspora are sensitized and mobilized towards this objective.

- 2. We would therefore be grateful if you could reach out to various African groups within your domain, with a view to co-coordinating activities for proper engagement in the fast approaching event.
- 3. Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sylvands Dauda For. High Commissioner